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HETTINGER BROADCASTING CO. 

HETTINGER, NORTH DAKOTA 

March 3, 1954 

Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive NE 
Albuquerr,ue, New Mexico 

Dear Sir: 

Thank you for your letter of February 27th. Your letter 
contains a very complete report on our transmission tests. 
The date and the times, February 27 at 1:45AM m.t.t. are 
essentially correct as we were on the air at that time. 

It will interest you to know that we werennot at that time 
a completely licensed station, but we received permission 
from the Federal Communications Commission to go on the air 
on March 1, 1954. 

Thank you again for your kind report on our signal. If 
you are ever in this end of the nation, stop in and see 
us, we will be glad to see you. 

Sincerely, 

HETTINGER BROADCASTING CO. 

Les Kleven 
Manager 
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